
I am reaching out to provide you with an update
regarding Gro-Power and where we stand
regarding production and product availability.
After successfully relocating the Gro-Power
manufacturing line to Huma production facilities
in Arizona, our production team is now gearing
up for the manufacturing process by assembling
the machinery, re-registering the products, and
sourcing the raw materials needed for
production. I am pleased to inform you that we
are aiming to start producing the Gro-Power
product line this summer.

Our team is working diligently to fast-
track this transition, and I will personally
keep you updated throughout the
process. Thank you for your patience and
cooperation. If you have any questions or
need assistance, please feel free to reach
out to me.

We're looking forward to bringing you
Gro-Power products very soon!

Hello,

Your satisfaction is our top priority, which is why I want to assure you that the
product formulations you have known and loved for years will remain
unchanged. This means you can continue to rely on Gro-Power products for all
your turf and ornamental needs. Your trust is invaluable to us, and we are
committed to delivering the high-quality products you expect and deserve.



Thank you for your continued trust and support,

Michael Gardner
Director of Turf & Ornamental
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